

Thursday 7th March 2024

Year 1 visit to Forty Hall

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Learning Journey this half term 'The Secret Garden', we will be taking the children to Forty Hall.

They will spend the morning learning about plants- focusing on naming common plants aswell as looking at evergreen and deciduous.

Details are as follows:

Date: Jade Class- Wednesday 13th March 2024

Emerald Class- Thursday 14th March 2024

Place: Forty Hall

Travel: TFL- Bus

Cost: £0

The children will need to bring a **water bottle** and comfortable **walking shoes** (preferably trainers). The children need to **wear school uniform** and a **jacket** with a hood advised in the event of rainy weather.

Please let your class teacher know if you are available to support.

Please sign into Arbor to give permission.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 1 Team

